UPDATE #14
5/23/23

search now We Wait!
and call And pray and believe in the power of God’s will.

Our work as a committee and a congregation has brought us to this point in the call
process. Our open position is in an active phase of being posted (still to come in print
in June) and on Facebook Wednesday morning.

We have prepared and continue to prepare ourselves for receiving and reviewing
ministerial profiles and resumes. We continue to talk about the themes of the
Listening Sessions and how we might discern the qualities in each candidate most
closely aligning with our church.

| will continue to provide weekly updates and, in the meantime, would you consider
sharing Julie’s announcement from her Facebook page (dropping this Wednesday), to
spread the message we are in an active search and call process? More views, more
shares, greater possibilities! Thank you.

—Robin Long



